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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 25th September 2020 

Curriculum Information 

Unfortunately we were unable to hold our KS1 & KS2 Meet the Teacher meetings and our Reception 

Phonics workshop this year.  Our teachers have put together the information that would have been shared 

with you, which is now on the website: Parents / Curriculum Information 

If you need any further information then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

School Library 

We are hoping to get the school library up and running as soon as possible.  In the meantime you can 

access online books from Kirklees E-library: 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/libraries/e-library.aspx 

 

Please don’t forget the one-way system on and off the playground.  Also it’s important to continue to 

remain socially distant on the playground and for one adult only from each household to                     

drop off / pick up from the school grounds.   

If you need to enter the building please ensure you are wearing a face covering.  Thank you. 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/libraries/e-library.aspx


 

 

Dinner Money 

Dinner Money is £2.30 per 

day for children in KS2 and is 

payable through ParentPay. 

Please make  payment in 

advance and try to ensure 

your account    remains in 

credit. Thank you.  

Children in Reception, Yr 1 & 

Yr 2 continue to be eligible 

for Universal Infant Free 

School Meals. 

Please think before you park 

We regularly get complaints 

raised with regards to unsafe 

parking outside of the school.   

Please be mindful when 

parking for school drop off 

and pick up.  You should not 

stop on the zig-zags to drop 

off – even if it’s only for a 

minute.  You are risking the 

lives of our children and 

families by doing so.  The 

Police and Kirklees Council 

constantly monitor the 

situation.  Please share this 

with friends, family and 

carers who may drive to 

school.  

 Covid-19 School Child 

Isolation Guide 

We know how difficult it is 

to keep up with all the 

advice we are being given in 

respect of Covid-19. Please 

have a look at the guide on 

our website if you are 

unsure of the correct 

procedure should your child 

or another family member 

become unwell or has 

contact with someone 

displaying symptoms. 

https://www.myvle.cloud/media/

cumberworth/documents/school-

child-isolation-guide-for-

parents-covid-19-cm3427-3-1-

22-09-2020-14-20.pdf 

St Nicholas’ Churchyard 

help required please: 

The churchyard has become 

overgrown as the Payback 

Team who usually assist with 

this have been unable to visit 

this year. 

Members of the church would 

like to get a working party 

together to tackle the problem 

on 1st November.  The time will 

be decided nearer the date. 

If you can spare some time – 

even an hour will help - please 

come along.  Tools will be 

provided although feel free to 

bring your own if you wish. 

For further information or to 

offer your help please contact 

Rev Joyce Jones: 

 joycerjones@aol.com 

 

   

 

Class Australia’s Great Barrier Reef display – doesn’t it look 

fantastic? 
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